
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

VC/SA        

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                        14/07/20 

Firstly I thank you for the support you have been providing with the home learning in Science 

and congratulate the students for their excellent effort, and diligent work in these exceptional 

circumstances. Before the summer holidays I require your assistance with an important task. 

 As we look forward to the new school Year in September, and your Son/Daughter gets 

ready for Year 11, it is essential that my staff in the Science department fully understand the 

individual areas of strengths and support that is required by students individually. In order to 

do this I have created three diagnostic quizzes. 

The quizzes consist of 35 multiple choice questions based on the curriculum that has been 

covered in Science to date. The student’s responses will be recorded, allowing staff to gauge 

your Son/Daughters understanding on a wide range of topics. Please can you support your 

son/daughter accessing and completing the quizzes through the links below. 

Biology 

https://forms.gle/mGFe22uxdjkQW8ha9 

Chemistry 

https://forms.gle/W6bUtFDabibbSc3L8 

Physics 

https://forms.gle/Zor31J6NAVK9rZjy8 

I would like to stress that this is not a test, no grades will be awarded, and that the students 

do not need to revise before completing them. Thank you for your support. Should you have 

any questions or issues do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Acton 

Head of Science 

 


